
Dear Customer,

We would like to reiterate that all passengers travelling from Iran on Qatar Airways flights

are required to take a RT-PCR test within 96 hours prior departure. The nose/throat swab

test for PCR should be done from one of the laboratories authorized by Ministry of Health

of Islamic Republic of Iran approved for international travel marked by asterisk (*).

Negative test results should be presented at airport at the time of check-in. Passengers

must possess two copies of the test result, must fill and submit a consent form along with

the RT-PCR test result.

Download consent form:

https://www.qatarairways.com/content/dam/documents/QR-consent-form-PCR.pdf

For more information, please visit: 

https://www.qatarairways.com/en/travel-alerts/COVID-19-update.html

Please, review approved labs by Ministry of Health: 

http://health.behdasht.gov.ir/uploads/PrivateLabs.pdf

Exemptions:

a. Children under 12 years are exempted if travelling with their family who are holding a

negative test.

b. Infants are also exempted from PCR test requirements.

Children under 12 years travelling as UM (unaccompanied minor) are not exempted and

must hold certificate of proof from the authorized medical center.

Thank you.
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